
October Newsletter 

Creative Volunteers Wanted 

With the sad demise of the Herald, the Parish Council are considering producing a quarterly 
newsletter to replace it. We are looking for volunteers to work with us on this - if you are 
creative, computer literate and have some time to spare, we would love to hear from you. 

A Successful World Jungle Play Day 

Our recent play event at Bussage Pleasure Ground went really well, with a great turn out and lots 
of really positive comments and feedback. There were 70 children through the afternoon, plus 
parents – with lots of people asking when we were going to do it again. As these events are so 
popular, we will be looking to book them again for Spring next year. 

Allotments Up For Grabs 

The new allotment year has begun and several plots have become available for rent. All 
available plots now how a sign, so people can clearly see them. Allotmenteering is so good for 
you, not just for the delicious fresh produce, but also for the social and community aspect of it – 
why not give it a go. Call us today to grab yourself an allotment. 

Have you got work for Chalford’s Footpath Volunteers?  

At present the Footpath Volunteers have no particular tasks lined up, so we’d welcome your 
suggestions for footpath basics such as clearing encroaching soil and grass from the edges of 
paths, cutting back hedges, or fixing muddy patches on Public Rights of Way. Now is a good time 
to do this sort of work, so suggestions for path and hedge repair/improvement are welcome. 
Call the Parish Office on 01453 887204, or email info@chalford-glos.gov.uk 


